
City of Grand Island
Tuesday, July 22, 2014

Council Session - Corrected

Item C-1

Proclamation Nebraska State Fair 1868 Foundation “Blue Ribbon 
Roll Out Week” August 3 - 9, 2014
The Nebraska State Fair started in 1868. Beginning in 2010, the Nebraska State Fair has been held at 
Fonner Park in Grand Island. The Nebraska State Fair 1868 Foundation, a non-profit organization is 
led by Executive Director Lindsey Koepke and a nine member Board of Directors. Its purpose is to 
compliment the State Fair with private fundraising efforts which provide amenities the State Fair would 
otherwise not provide. The 1868 Foundation will be celebrating the tenth annual "Blue Ribbon Roll 
Out" on Saturday, August 9, 2014. The Mayor has proclaimed the week of August 3, 2014 as "Blue 
Ribbon Roll Out Week". See attached PROCLAMATION.

Staff Contact: Mayor Jay Vavricek
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